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October 2, 1996 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 
ATTENTION: Mr. Carl J. Paperiello 

Director Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 

RE: Confirmatory Action Letter NMSS 96-01 

Dear Mr. Paperiello: 

Please be advised that we are in receipt of the subject Confirmatory Action Letter and 
intend to fully comply with the provisions therein.  

We will provide a plan to the NRC by October 7, 1996, to address the objectives and 

milestones that we will employ to accomplish the actions contained in the Confirmatory Action 
Letter.  

Please contact me should you desire any additional information.  

Sincerely,

EMD/jd 

cc: Howard Smith
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N DATE: October 3, 1996 

* TO: Mr. Carl J. Paperiello 

Director Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 

N FIRM: United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

* FAX: (301)415-5370 
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